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Volleyball Remains Undefeated in District Play 

Our volleyball team continues to play hard, remaining undefeated in district competition. A major 

highlight came with a hard-fought victory over Lufkin—our first in recent memory. This win also 

marked Coach Wager’s first triumph over Lufkin since their move into our district, making it an 

especially proud moment for the program. 

Looking ahead, the team faces a significant challenge next week against Whitehouse. Coach 

Wager strategically scheduled a demanding preseason slate to ensure the team would be 

prepared for the rigors of district and playoff play. Her goal was clear: to win their bracket in 

each tournament. That goal was met, and next year the team will be adjusting their tournament 

strategy to compete even more effectively during pool play. 

We’re proud of the team’s progress and look forward to continued success as the season 

unfolds. 

Bobcat Football Update 

Bobcat Football hasn’t quite met the high expectations set at the start of the season, facing 

numerous challenges, especially with injuries. Despite that, the team continues to work hard 

and strives to make the community proud. They’re a tough, hard-nosed team that never backs 

down. 

A bright spot has been their tremendous improvement on the defensive side of the ball. While 

Friday night varsity games haven’t resulted in wins yet, our 7th-grade through JV teams are 

competing at an impressive level. 

Junior high football numbers are strong, and the program is exploring opportunities to field three 

teams. This is notable, as many area programs can only support A and B teams. 

It’s a continual work in progress, but the effort and determination remain strong throughout the 

program. 
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Bobcat Tennis Update 

The Bobcat Tennis team is currently sitting in second place in district play, with a recent loss to 

Texas High. However, the big matchup against Tyler High is still ahead, and a win there could 

create a three-way tie for first place in the district. 

As defending district champions, the team is aiming to secure their 15th straight playoff 

appearance. With strong determination, they’re ready to make a deep run this season. 

 

Hallsville Cross Country Update 

The Hallsville Cross Country team is gearing up to host their annual Hallsville Invitational this 

week, followed by the district meet in the coming weeks. They are preparing to make a strong 

showing at district, with several top-3 team finishes expected and multiple athletes poised to 

earn individual medals. 
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